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Kathy Bartolomucci, 740-967-7871
ascensionjohnstown@gmail.com
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Diane & Joe Green, 740-966-0275

RECONCILIATION:
Saturday from 4:00-5:00 p.m. 
or by appointment

SUNDAY MASSES:
	 Saturday evening: 5:30 p.m.
	 Sunday morning: 8:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.
HOLY DAYS
	 8:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.

DAILY MASSES:
	 Monday, Tuesday and 
	 Thursday at 8:00 a.m., 
	 Wednesday at 6:00 p.m.
	 First Friday at 8:00 a.m.

PARISH COUNCIL:
Donna Kashuk, 740-967-3388

SOCIAL COMMITTEE:
Rodney Tornes, 740-817-0137

MINISTRY SCHEDULE COORDINATOR:
Dawn Bass, 740-967-3418
drb1517@gmail.com

WEB PAGE: www.johnstownascension.org

Saturday, 8/11	 5:30 p.m.	 Danita Raminha by Margie Easterday
Sunday , 8/12	 8:30 a.m. 	 William A. Hedges by Deanna Hedges
	  11:00 a.m.	 Parish Family
Monday 	  8:00 a.m. 	 Msgr. Mario Serraglio - Pactum Marianum
Tuesday	  8:00 a.m. 	 Herman Leo by Delores Hoovler
Wednesday	  8:00 a.m. 	 Tom Summers by the Benton Family
	 7:00 p.m. 	 The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary – Anthony & Maria Tedeschi by Family
Thursday 	  8:00 a.m. 	 Joe & Bonnie Weiner by Family
Friday		  No Mass
Saturday, 8/18	 5:30 p.m.	 Casimir Buzenski by Mark & Joanne Hawkins
Sunday, 8/19	 8:30 a.m. 	 Parish Family
	 11:00 a.m.	 Bonnie Weiner by Family

READINGS FOR THE WEEK
Sunday, August 12th – 1 Kgs 19:4-8/Eph 4:30–5:2/Jn 6:41-51

Monday, August 13th – Ez 1:2-5, 24-28c/Mt 17:22-27
Tuesday, August 14th – Ez 2:8–3:4/Mt 18:1-5, 10, 12-14

 Wednesday, August 15th – Rv 11:19a, 12:1-6a, 10ab/1 Cor 15:20-27/Lk 1:39-56
Thursday, August 16th – Ez 12:1-12/Mt 18:21–19:1

 Friday, August 17th – Ez 16:1-15, 60, 63 or 16:59-63/Mt 19:3-12
 Saturday, August 18th – Ez 18:1-10, 13b, 30-32/Mt 19:13-15

Sunday, August 19th – Prv 9:1-6/Eph 5:15-20/Jn 6:51-58

AUGUST 12, 2018 - NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	 Saturday, 5:30 p.m.	 Sunday, 8:30 a.m.	 Sunday, 11:00 a.m.
Eucharistic	 *Chris Smith, Dawn Bass,	 *Bubby & Roberta Eichner,	 *Laura Sammons, Lisa Preston,
  Ministers:	   Susan Cromwell, Need Volunteers	    Susan Welch, Daniel Townsend	    Melissa Collard, Need Volunteers
Lectors:	 Dave Bogner, Christie Weiner	 Regina Pasini, Dick Steyer	 Alyssa Beverick, Mike Dunfee
Servers:	 Jolene Bogner	 Amelianna Conigy, Sophia BeVier	 A. Preston, A. Urban, C. & T. Beverick
Greeters:	 Rick Bass, Merle Smith	 Rodney & Cindy Tornes	 Emily Sammons, Bryant Turner
Cantors:	 Betsy Jesenko	 Joe Lindsay	 Guitar Group

AUGUST 19, 2018 - TWENTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	 Saturday, 5:30 p.m.	 Sunday, 8:30 a.m.	 Sunday, 11:00 a.m.
Eucharistic	 * Dawn Bass, Theresa Shively,	 *Tom Staneart, Terri Shank,	 *Joe & Diane Green,
  Ministers:	   Mike Haefs, Need Volunteers	   Mark Holland, Michael Robbins	   Mike & Corinna Rush, Need Volunteers
Lectors:	 Eileen Baesmann, Linda Hubbell	 Adele Robbins, Ali Staneart	 Barb VanHoose, Debbie McNichols
Servers:	 Bryce Writesel	 O. & C. Shank, B. & N. Staneart 	 Alex, Isaac, & Isaiah Rush
Greeters:	 Gary Shively, Margie Easterday	 Mike & Crystal Kapavik	 Janet McKenzie, Kathy Stafford
Cantors:	 Kristen Treadway	 Stephanie Gunter	 Jim Stafford



NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	 AUGUST 12, 2018

WELCOME! We have hired Christine Robbins as our new 
Music Director and she will be starting this weekend. Please 
give her a warm Ascension welcome! 

Tickets are now on sale for the Sixth Annual Charity Wine 
Tasting, benefitting the Johnstown-Northridge Food Pantry, 
to be held September 15, from 6:00-9:00 p.m., at the home of 
John and Ann Lodder. The cost is $30.00 per person, with 
checks made out directly to the food pantry, and includes five 
2-ounce pours of wine paired with food. The event will again 
feature a live auction of items that include contributions from 
Wyandotte Winery, local businesses and Lodder Landscaping. 
For more information on this year’s event, to donate an auction 
item, or to purchase tickets, please call 740-924-2086 or mail 
your reservation by check to 1238 S. Watkins Road, Alexandria, 
OH 43001.

GRIEFSHARE PROGRAM – Are you grieving the death 
of a family member or friend? GriefShare is an 11-week video 
seminar series at St. Edward Church, from 2:00-3:30 p.m. in the 
Parish Lounge beginning  September 9 through November 
18. This weekly series is for people who are suffering a deep 
hurt from the loss of a spouse, child, family member, or 
friend through death. GriefShare features some of the nation’s 
foremost Christian experts on grief and recovery topics. The 
seminar is designed to help you face these challenges and move 
forward. For additional information and registration, please visit 
the link at https://saintedwards.org/griefshare or contact Bill or 
Mary Hoekstra at 740-587-0164 or griefshare43023@gmail.com.

The September Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club will 
feature a talk by Dr. Michael Parker. Dr. Parker will speak 
about Challenges to Catholic Healthcare. Please join us 
Friday,  September 7,  at St. Patrick Church in downtown 
Columbus for lunch and Dr. Parker’s talk. The September 
Luncheon is sponsored by St. Gabriel Radio.  Holy Mass 
begins at  11:45 a.m.,  followed by lunch at 12:10 p.m.,  and Dr. 
Parker’s talk. No reservations are necessary. $10.00 covers 
the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend! For information on 
Catholic Men’s Luncheons, visit  www.catholicmensministry.
com/cmlc    or  contact George Harvey, CMLC President, 
at GLHarvey56@gmail.com.

Come and Rest Awhile ... Silent Weekend Retreat for Men, 
September 7-9, 2018 with Retreat Director Fr. Denis G Wilde, 
O.S.A., Ph.D. Who of you has not experienced some of the typical 
stresses of a man in America:  career struggles, financial worries, 
marital tensions, anxiety about development of children and 
grandchildren, finding new directions in retirement, death and 
separation? Under stress, you may have felt the words of Psalm 
27, “One thing I long for is to dwell in the House of the Lord all 
the days of my life.” A lifetime is, perhaps, too much, but a few 
hours a year in “The House of the Lord” is indeed a blessing.  On 
the grounds of St. Therese, just off busy East Broad Street, you 
can gain a sense of being in a contemplative monastery. Come 
rest, pray and reflect, while dwelling in the house of the Lord for 
36 hours. A contribution of $150.00 covers the cost of the retreat.  
However, the Retreat League takes up the offering in unmarked 
envelopes, and we depend on the generosity of those men who 
can take up the slack for those who may not at this time be able 
to afford the suggested donation. Make your reservation now at 
www.retreatleague.org or call Eric Lutz at 614-949-5905 or James 
Allan at 614-403-7831.

Wednesday, August 15th is the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary. Please note that we will be following 
the Holy Day Mass schedule!  We will have Masses at 8:00 a.m. 
and at 7:00 p.m. (even though it is a Wednesday and the Mass is 
normally at 6:00 p.m.).

PSR REGISTRATION FORMS are now available in the 
gathering space. There are discounted rates if turned in before 
August 28th.

OUR GIFTS TO GOD – 
WEEKLY NEED $5,233.00

August 4/5, 2018
468 Registered Families – Total Offering – $5,834.00

Offering from Sunday envelopes – $5,492.00   
Loose Cash – $342.00

Church in C/E Europe - $25.00                  Latin America - $277.00
Do you return a portion of your time/skills/possessions 

to God in a spirit of gratitude?

Knights of Columbus members and interested men. 
Volunteers needed for Swappers Day weekend! No experience 
necessary! The K of C Council 4324 needs help to work the Texas 
Poker tent. Sign-up sheet is in the gathering space. 

IF YOU KNOW OF ANYONE WHO IS FEELING BETTER 
AND CAN BE REMOVED FROM THIS LIST, please 
call the parish office at 740-967-7871 or e-mail the office at 
ascensionjohnstown@gmail.com. Our prayers this week are 
asked for: Norm Murdock, Dick Steyer, Pam Boesch and 
Family, Pat Heughebart, Patty Dopp, James Wahl, Julie Burke, 
Carol Scudere, Sutton Parrish, Doug Wernet, Stephen Berichon, 
Jared Lahmon, Mickey McCormick, Jackson Wainscott, Eugene 
DeVuno, Chase Dolbeer, Laurie Kingery, Edward Bailey, Carol 
Cope, Beverly Curran. Robert Muench, Fr. Robert Kaylor, Briar 
Rupe, Carolyn Shore, Derrick Wells, MaryLou Shremshock, 
Kim Bane, Claude Peterman, Ron Gallo,  Jared Writesel, Brionna 
Furry, Jim Hall, Peggy Hall, Daniel Chapman, Rodger Johnson, 
Christie Weiner, Jacob Lemen, Benjamin Grosik, Nikki Scott, 
Jordan Arnold, Tom Ashbrook, Mary Jane Thompson, Jean 
Giannini, Chuck Prestarri, Randy Martin, A. J. Ross, Betty 
Disbennett, Nick Gallo, Dolores Hoovler, Frank Fiamingo, Dan 
Green, Jack & Lucy Walsh, Bob Meholick, and for those who 
have no one to pray for them.

Mount Carmet Hospice
Invites You to Hospice Volunteering 101 

If you are interested in becoming a hospice volunteer, whether 
at the bedside or behind the scenes, join us for a special panel 
discussion. A group of Mt. Carmel Hospice volunteers will 
discuss their roles and contributions, then answer your 
questions. The session can help you find the best way to serve 
your community at end of life. Please join us on August 14 from 
1:00-2:00 p.m., or on August 21 from 6:00-7:00 p.m., at the Mt. 
Carmel Hospice and Palliative Care Center. Register by calling 
234-LIFE (5433). The fall training class is forming now.

Help Needed: The Sts. Peter and Paul Retreat Center at 
2734 Seminary Road SE, Newark, Ohio 43056, is seeking a 
part-time employee that can work day, evening and weekend 
hours. This PART-TIME position requires the following: General 
Housekeeping, Light Manual Labor, Kitchen Help and Linen 
Servicing. If you are interested, please call 740-928-4246 or send 
your résumé to info@stspeterandpaulretreatcenter.org. 

REMINDER: Please check the kitchen counter for pans and 
dishes left over from recent funeral luncheons. We still have a 
number of items that haven’t been claimed.  


